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Dear Parents, Friends and Whānau
There are a few things we needed to add as a full stop to the term so I will try to include them in 
this brief newsletter. Please make sure that you read the ‘Staffing Information – Term 2 2018’ 
notice. This explains what will be happening with teachers next term.  
 
Earlier in the week I 
neglected to mention that 
Kaden Pahau-Workman 
(Rawinia Pahau and 
Andrew Workman) will be 
leaving us at the end of 
the term, tomorrow. Ra 
and Andy have been huge 
supporters of our school 
for a number of years and 
I thank them for their 
enthusiasm. We wish 
them well and all the very 
best for their future in 
Gore. 
 
We welcome Kane and Mason Webster to 
Heriot School. These year two twins 
started with us this week and we wish 
them all the best for the upcoming term. 

 
Mufti Day is on tomorrow! Please dress 
your children in their favourite…(whatever 
they like)!  
It is to support the Davies family, so please 
give if you can.  
 
I hope that you have a chance to enjoy 
time with your family over the term break. 
 
Thank you for your support this term and 
we look forward to facing the challenges 
term two has in store for us.  

 
Nga Mihi Nui 
Colin McHutchon 
Tumuaki (Principal) 
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 NEWSLETTER # 6 
 

TERM ONE – WEEK 11 THURSDAY 12 APRIL 2018 

Some of our cricket players; Addie McHutchon, Amelia 

Dennehy, Hazelle Scott, Rylee Jenkinson, Cooper 

McHutchon, Lilah Scott and Katelyn Dennehy with the 
Southland Cricket Trophy. 

Room 1 is looking a lot different at the 
moment. The builders started on Monday.. 
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MUFTI DAY TOMORROW  
Support the Davies Family 

 

Jock Davies is the son of Mrs Sarah Davies who has been on staff here at 
Heriot School for many years. Jock has a rare form of leukemia and has 
been receiving treatment in hospital in Christchurch since the beginning of 
the year.  
 
Our MUFTI DAY tomorrow is to raise money to help support Jock and the 
family whilst they are all apart for the year.  
 
Any donations are gratefully accepted. 
 
This Friday 13 April  - Dress up as your favourite…??? 

West Otago Health  

FLU VACCINE                DROP IN CLINIC 

Wednesday 18 April 

8.30am – 1.00pm 


